
I support HB 4075 and Hillsboro’s desire to do a long term study of North Hillsboro as a planned 

community including parks, trails, affordable housing, bike and transportation options which at the same 

time will allow us to retain and preserve the natural areas of Waibel and Storey Creek. Without this, the 

area will continue to grow without long term planning. 
 


